
 

 

California Community Power 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING 

Notice is hereby given that the September 17, 2025 Regular Meeting of the Board 
of Directors of California Community Power is cancelled. The next Regular 
Meeting of the Board of Directors will be held at 1:00 p.m. on October 15, 2025.  

Accessible Public Meetings - Upon request, CC Power will provide written agenda materials in 
appropriate alternative formats, or disability-related modification or accommodation, including 
auxiliary aids or services, to enable individuals with disabilities to participate in public meetings. 
Please send a written request, including your name, mailing address, phone number and brief 
description of the requested materials and preferred alternative format or auxiliary aid or service 
at least 3 days before the meeting. Requests should be sent to: info@cacommunitypower.org. 
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